
February, 2024


Dear Parents,


The Newark Board of Education has set aside February 15, 2024 for Parent/Teacher Conferences. On this date, 
students will be dismissed at 1:00PM. Parent/Teacher Conferences will take place from 1:30PM to 4:00PM 
and 5:00PM to 6:30PM at our Main Building, which is located at 735 Ridge Street. We recognize that you 
are our greatest asset and genuinely need you to participate in these conferences.  


Staff members and administrators will be available to provide you with feedback and assistance to support your 
child’s social and academic growth.


Please scan the code below. Select the teacher/staff member you would like to meet with and pick a conference 
time. Please sign up for a conference no later than Wednesday, February 14, 2024. 


Sincerely,


Mr. David DeOliveira

Principal


QR	CODE





*Please	Note:	All	meetings,	including	meetings	with	kindergarten	and	first	grade	teachers,	will	
take	place	at	the	Main	Building.
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